
Newsletter 

Thursday 14th December, 2017 

* Please note:  enrichment will re-commence week beginning 8th January 2018* 
 

Reminders 

 There are still a few spaces for students to attend swimming at JAGS Sports Club. The cost is £60 to 
cover classes running from January to the end of the school year.  Please make your payment on 
ParentPay to secure a place. 

 

 As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, all students will be served a Christmas Lunch on Friday 15th 
December. Please ensure you have topped up your child’s lunch balance on ParentPay. 

 

 Friday 15th December is Christmas Jumper Day. Students can wear their Christmas jumpers for a 
donation of £1 to Save the Children.  Please remember to bring your PE hoody. 

 

 If your child is performing in the Christmas Revue on Tuesday 19th December and you have not yet 
booked a ticket, please go to https://chartereastdulwich.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/. Bookings  
close at lunchtime on Friday 15th December.  

 

 On Tuesday 19th December only sandwich meal deals will be available for lunch from the  
 cafeteria.  
 

 Thank you to all our Year 8 students and parents, for organising the Winter Wonderland Disco. A 
reminder that tickets must be purchased in advance. No tickets will be sold on the door. Anyone 
who has not bought a ticket, or returned their consent form to Reception, will not be given      
admittance and will be sent home from the door. In addition – we will not be admitting anyone 
from a different school, regardless of whether a TCSED student has purchased a ticket for them.  

 The last day of term is Wednesday 20th December. Year 8 will leave at 12:10pm after their end of 
term assembly and Year 7 will leave at 1:10pm. Year 8 siblings of students in Year 7 are welcome to 
wait in the library after their assembly. 

 
Year 8 Parents Evening 
We will be inviting parents to meet with subject teachers on Wednesday 17th January from 4 - 7pm.  
Appointment sheets will open online at 8am on 8th January and parents will be able to make                   
appointments with their chosen subject teachers on a first-come first-served basis. We appreciate that 
there will be high demand for some subjects. Please do bear in mind, as we are still a small team of staff 
with some teachers teaching all 120 students, it will not be possible for everyone to get their first choice of 
subject. We recommend early booking of appointments to avoid disappointment. Please go to https://
chartereastdulwich.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book on 8th 
January. Booking closes on Monday 15th January. 
 
BMX Competition 
On Wednesday 6th December 14 of our year 7 and 8 students   
entered a London wide BMX competition organised by Access 
Sports  at the Olympic BMX track at Stratford. 

We are delighted to announce that our Year 7-8 boys won gold, 
silver and bronze and our Year 7-8 girls won both silver and bronze.  
Congratulations to all competitors! 

Forthcoming Dates 

Autumn Term: 

5th Sep - 20th Dec  

(school closes at  

staggered lunchtimes on 

20th Dec) 

——————————- 

Year 8 Disco: 

15th December 

5:00 - 6:30pm 

——————————- 

Christmas Revue: 

19th December 

——————————- 

Christmas Holidays:  

21st Dec - 2nd Jan 

——————————- 

Spring Term: 

3rd Jan - 29th Mar 

——————————- 

School Council trip to 

Houses of Parliament: 

3rd January 

——————————- 

Year 8 Parents Evening: 

17th January 

4:00 - 7:00pm 

——————————- 

Enrichment: 

Please check our website for 

the full list of days and times 

of clubs available.  


